
LRCAA Junior Shoot 
Sunday, 4th May 2015 

Hosted by Bowmen of Glen 
 

 

 
 
Results: 
Separate awards were presented for JeDiS and non-JeDiS. 
14 junior archers took part in the shoot - 7 JeDiS and 7 non-JeDiS 

 
 
 

 Name Club Round Hits D1 D2 Golds Score 

         

 Non JeDiS        

 Barebow - Junior Lady        

1 Maisie Wilkinson (u14) Ivanhoe Short Junior National 72 266 166 12 432 

2 Zainab Zaman (u12) Leicester Academy Short Junior National 25 60 44 1 104 

         

 Recurve - Junior Gent        

1 Jordan James (u16) Soar Valley Short National 72 320 180 23 500 

2 Harry Newman (u18) Welland Valley National 71 287 146 13 433 

3 James Hudson (u12) Welland Valley Short Junior National 65 219 118 8 337 

4 Jonathan Carpenter (u16) Soar Valley Short National 62 167 95 7 262 

         

 Barebow - Junior Gent        

1 Abdullah Zaman (u12) Leicester Academy Short Junior National 70 278 174 16 452 

         

 JeDiS        

 Recurve - Junior Lady        

1 Eleanor Matkin (u14) Lutterworth Short Junior National 72 416 214 64 630 

2 Rebecca Randall (u14) Melton Mowbray Short Junior National 72 410 210 58 620 

3 Amy Hammond (u16) Ivanhoe Junior National 71 333 184 27 517 

         

 Recurve - Junior Gent        

1 Howard Young (u14) Burroughs Hill Junior National 72 396 200 46 596 

2 Niall Brown (u16) Ivanhoe Short National 72 394 190 47 584 

3 Oliver Clayton-Smith (u18) Melton Mowbray National 72 374 186 33 560 

         

 Barebow - Junior Gent        

1 Patrick Hammond (u18) Ivanhoe National 56 177 117 7 294 

         

 
 

 Closest to the ‘X’ Eleanor Matkin 

 
 

 
I’d like to say thank you to Bowmen of Glen for the use of their venue & for setting up the field at the beginning of the 
shoot.  We couldn’t organise the junior shoots without the generosity & help of Clubs within the County. 
 
During the shoot we had 2 juniors who shot a ‘6’ Gold End - Eleanor Matkin & Rebecca Randall, well done to both of 
you. 
 
I hope all juniors & parents enjoyed the shoot.  Martin & myself look forward to seeing you all at the next shoot. 
Carol 

  


